JOSHUA BASIN
ATER DISTRICT

Proudly providing water from an ancient
source...well into the future

FINANCE COMMITTEE

The Joshua Basin Water District’s
Finance Committee meeting
scheduled for Wednesday, May 11, 2022,

at 9:00 a.m. is canceled.

If you have any questions, please contact the District at
(760) 974-0072 or Email: bkrushat@jbwd.com.



